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March 4-6 - Mardi Gras 
Holiday for Students  

March 12-13 - 5th and 
6th Grade Scoliosis 
Screenings (Parent 

Permission Required) 

March 13 - PTO 
Meeting at 8:15 

March 15 - NEHS 
Induction 

March 18 - Class/Spring 
Pictures (Out of 

Uniform) 

March 18-29 - Spring 
Book Fair 

March 21 - Zaxby’s 
Spirit Night (5-9) 

March 22 - Report 
Cards Go Home; 
Special Olympics; 

Special Snack for Sale 
During PE; PTO 

Outdoor Movie Night

Habit 6 - Synergize (Working Together 
is Better)

The month of February our school focused on Habit 6-
Synergize (Working Together is Better). Below are 
reminders that you can review with your child to help 
them continue to build on the sixth Leader in Me habit. 
Don’t forget you can also reference your Parent Guide 
that went home with your child prior to Christmas 
break.  

• I get along well with other people and work well in 
groups. 

• I value the strengths of others and allow myself to 
learn from them. 

• I know that by working together as a team we can get 
more done and come up with better solutions than 
we could alone.  
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Field Trip Info 

The district guidelines state 
the following…  

“Chaperones are expected to 
be with students at all times 
including transportation by 
bus (as that is our means of 
transportation).”   

 “Adults (other than the 
chaperone) or children outside 
the class or group may not be 
transported or participate.”  

Please know we want you to 
be able to participate in your 
child’s learning and if there 
isn’t an opportunity for you to 
chaperone, there will be other 
opportunities to be involved. 
We want to keep students safe 
and will enforce the county 
guidelines. Thank you for 
helping us follow the rules and 
teaching students the 
importance of following the 
rules. 

PTO Movie Night 

PTO will host Movie on the 
Field, a family friendly 
movie night, on the RHS 
football field on Friday, 
March 22. The movie will 
start at 7:00 PM. More info 
will be coming soon. All students who attend must be 
accompanied by their parent. 

Class and Spring 
Pictures 

Class and spring pictures will 
be taken on March 18th. 
Students may dress out of 
uniform that day for pictures.

Technology Safety Tips 
 • Be familiar with the sites 

your child visits and the 
games they play 

 • Know their "online friends" 
 • Know their passwords 
 • Keep an ongoing dialogue 

about the ways they are 
using digital technology and 
its effects 

 • Keep your security software up to date 
 • Post information about and photos of your children 

wisely
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